
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

 

Proudly presented to 

Vermont Primary School 
 

In recognition of your recent donation of  

$900   
to Zoos Victoria. 

 

Thank you for being amazing conservationists,  

helping us fight extinction and  

ensuring a future rich in wildlife! 
 

 

 

6 October 2022 

 


